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In the upcoming weeks we’ll be starting a ukulele unit with 6th grade. There are ukuleles available at the school that we’ll be using for instruction. I’d like all students and parents to sign this form, agreeing to keep the ukuleles safe and in excellent condition for the duration of the unit so that they’re available for use by future classes. If the ukulele is damaged, lost or broken, it will need to be replaced. The cost of replacing a Makala soprano ukulele is $50. Once all the forms are signed, the ukuleles will be distributed, and we can begin. Distance learners will also be provided a ukulele to use during instruction. The ukulele is usually a favorite amongst the students and we’re all looking forward to the start of the unit. Please sign below and return to Mr. Sheffer no later than 12/1/2020.

Thank you,

Mr. Sheffer

Ukulele Loan Agreement and Permission Slip

I agree to maintaining the condition of the ukulele and will replace the ukulele if it is damaged, lost or broken.

Student: __________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian: ___________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
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